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Dear neighbor, 
  
I wanted to share some details about upcoming events in our community (including a 
free electronics recycling day), as well as other important reminders. If you have 
questions about these issues or any state-related matters, please feel free to reach 
out to my office. 

  

 

 

Thank you, veterans! 
  
Thank you to everyone who attended the Veterans Expo I hosted with Rep. Liz 
Hanbidge on March 27. I appreciate the many state and local organizations that 
provided valuable resources! This was a great opportunity to connect veterans with 
benefits and services they deserve and to say thank you for their service. 

 

 

 



  

 

Drive-Thru Electronic Recycling on April 30 



Rep. Hanbidge and I are partnering up to host a drive-thru electronic recycling event 
from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. on April 30 at Stony Creek Sports Park in Whitpain Township. 



You can bring small appliances, printers, laptops, VCRs, miscellaneous wire and 
other random metal items to have them recycled free of charge. Unfortunately, TVs 
and monitors cannot be accepted. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact my office. 

 

  

 

Mobile Mammography Event to be held May 24 

To help make health care accessible to our community, Rep. Joe Webster and I are 
partnering with Temple Health Fox Chase Cancer Center to host a mobile 
mammography event on Tuesday, May 24, at the Skippack Township Municipal 
Building, 4089 Heckler Road. 
  
Appointments are required -- please call Loraine Dunn at 215-214-0304 to schedule.  

  

 

 



Mitzvah Circle Sneaker Drive 

In honor of National Physical Fitness and Sports Month in May, my offices will be 
collecting new and gently used sneakers to be donated to Mitzvah Circle.  
  
Donations will be collected at both of my district offices until April 30, 2022. Please 
call 610-222-3490 with any questions. 

  

 

 

Montgomery County to hold Career Fair April 6 



Looking for a job? Montgomery County is holding a career fair from 2 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
Wednesday, April 6, at Montgomery County Community College in the Health 
Sciences Center Gym, 340 Dekalb Pike, Blue Bell. 
  
This is a great chance to learn about full- and part-time opportunities available with 
the county. For more details, visit www.montcopa.org/CareerFair. 

  

 

 

Reminder: Taxes due April 18 



The April 18 tax deadline is coming soon, and I wanted to remind you that state tax 
forms are available in my district offices. Please feel free to stop by to pick up the 
forms you need or give us a call and we will mail them directly to your home. 
  
The Department of Revenue is encouraging taxpayers who are able to file their PA 
personal income tax returns online at mypath.pa.gov. 
  
In addition, the department has extended customer service hours to offer taxpayers 
help by phone. Personal income tax assistance will be available between 8 a.m. and 
7 p.m. Monday through Friday by calling 717-787-8201. Help is also available online. 
  
The IRS has programs that offer free basic tax return preparation to qualified 
individuals. Details are available on the IRS website. 



  

 

 

As always, please feel free to reach out to my office for help with any state-related 
issues. 
  
Warmest regards, 
 
Matt 

 

Worcester Office 
2000 Bustard Rd., Suite 6, P.O. Box 118 

Cedars, PA 19423 
610-222-3490 

 

Norristown Office 
750 E. Johnson Hwy. 
Norristown, PA 19401 

610-270-1150 

 
  

 

 

SHARE ON FACEBOOK   

 

 

SHARE ON TWITTER   

 

    

 

 


